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Dear Parents/Carers,

The second set of year 11 mock exams will run between 14 March and 18 March 2022.
Core exams will take place during this period in the examination rooms, however, there
may also be option subject mock exams within lessons. Your child will have been told
about these by their individual subject teachers.

You can see the mock exam timetable here and you can find lots of useful revision and
study tips to support your child here. Each student will be provided with their own
individual timetable prior to the exams. For afternoon exams, students will have a
slightly earlier lunch from 12.45pm - 1.15pm to give adequate time for the exam after
lunch. If students would like a reminder of the exam expectations and etiquette, the
recording is on the Year 11 google classroom (code: 6c7erpl) for students and
parents/carers to rewatch if they would like. Our information presentation is also
available here, on the school website and via the google classroom page. This has key
information about exams, revision, core subjects and key dates.

These exams play a very important role in preparing Year 11 students for their real
exams at the end of this academic year - which is just a matter of weeks away! They
should be treated that way by parents/carers, teachers and students alike. Not only do
they give students a good idea of what it will be like to take their GCSE exams, in a real
exam setting, but it also gives the school a good idea about whether students are on
target to achieve their predicted grades and where additional support may be required.
The school will put provision in place for students whose results suggest they might
need it, but we expect all students to show high levels of motivation to achieve their
best results possible.

Thank you for your continued support at what can be a challenging time for some of our
students.

Kind Regards,
Mrs L. Payne
lpayne@cheney.oxon.sch.uk

Cheney School is an academy which is part of the River Learning Trust which is an exempt
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https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1c1Y4S4j1xWm6SWmw_cdWHvZ50A0Tg4jCfYvvO2Gknec/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.cheney.oxon.sch.uk/year-11-resources/
https://youtu.be/6FCNwfjP8Mk
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